
YOU DON’T WANT TO MISS THIS!

The latest information about the state of Farm Pond

and

What we can do to protect it

The Farm Pond Advisory Committee (FPAC) is sponsoring

a special update zoom presentation by:

Hillary Kenyon, Principal,

Applied Watershed Sciences, LLP

For more information and to get the zoom link:
go to the Town of Sherborn webpage or use this QR code:




